
   
 
 
5th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to a brand-new term at Chacewater School! I hope you had a wonderful 
break and a fantastic start to the New Year. It's fantastic to see all the smiling faces back in 
our classrooms and corridors. 
 
Though it has been a very short week back, we are all really pleased at how brilliantly the 
children have returned to school. Their enthusiasm and energy is contagious, we are excited 
about the adventures and learning that await us in the coming term. We are also really 
pleased to welcome Mr Lara to our school who is now teaching in Bur Oaks and covering 
Miss Hoare’s period of maternity leave (no news yet!). 
 
At the start of this term, I would like to remind parents and carers about the crucial role that 
regular school attendance plays in a child's education. Attending school consistently ensures 
that your children can make the most of their learning experiences, develop important 
social skills, and establish a strong foundation for their future. Every day in school really 
does matter. If your child is unwell, please let the school know as soon as possible, and we'll 
work together to support their well-being. 
 
As partners in your child's education, we appreciate your continued commitment to 
ensuring they attend school regularly and on time. If you have any concerns or questions 
regarding attendance, please don't hesitate to reach out to us. 
 
Keep an eye out for upcoming events, activities, and parent meetings throughout the term. 
We value your involvement in your child's education, and these events provide great 
opportunities for collaboration and communication. 
 
Once again, welcome back to Chacewater School! Let's make this term a fantastic one filled 
with growth, learning, and lots of fun. 
 
Happy New Year! 
 
 
 
 
Mr Hick 
 
 
 
 

Headlice – always useful at this 

point of the year to be vigilant 

for these! Please see the advice 

below. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  



Calm Nature Garden – Can you help? – THANK YOU TO NEO WHO HAS GOT US STARTED! 
 
As I mentioned last week, Pupil Parliament have been thinking about how we can continue 
to improve our outside areas. They are very keen to develop a section of our grass area to 
make it a nature and learning area. They are hoping that we might have some people or 
contacts within our community who might be able to help! Can you help? See the letter 
below which they have written:  
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 


